PHOTHIPRAISIRI, JINJUTHA

From: Lauren Perkins <lperkins@thenytrust.org>
Sent: . Monday, June 10, 2024 2:32 PM

To: RIVERA-SHAPIRO, EILEEN

Cc: Emilia Jourdain

Subject: Grant Award for Yonkers Montessori Academy

Dear Dr. Rivera:

 am pleased to inform you that Yonkers Montessori Academy's request for funding to prepare high school students to
work in early childhood education and childcare has been approved in the amount of $150,000.

Congratulations!
Please find important information below about the grant award some recent changes to our brand:

Award ietter and ACH form to come via DocuSign

You will receive a grant award letter via email from DocuSign later this month. The award letter will outline the grant
time frame, the deliverables, and the reporting deadlines. Please read this award letter carefully, and please take note of
your reporting deadlines.

As fiscal administrator, Yonkers Public Schools {(Anibal Soler, Jr.} will also receive a form via DocuSign to provide ACH
information for grant payments.

Please complete required fields in the DocuSign documents as soon as possible. If you have any questions about the
award letter or ACH forms, please email Emilia Jourdain (ejourdain@thenytrust.org).

New brand and website

In honor of The New York Commiunity Trust's 100th anniversary, we launched a new brand on lune 4. We are excited to
share that the Westchester Community Foundation, which has always been a division of The New York Community
Trust, will now be knawn as The New York Community Trust - Westchester. We're still based in Westchester with the
same team and programs, but our email addresses and website have changed. You can now find us online at

thenytrust.org.

I am happy to answer any questions you have this week. Please note that | will be out of the office on family leave
beginning Monday, June 17 and returning Monday, July 29.

I look forward to working with you on this grant!

Best regards,

Lauren
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Please note: The Westchester Community Foundation is now called The New York Community Trust. We're still based in
Westchester with the same team and programs, but our email addresses and website have changed. You can now find us

onfine at thenytrust.org.



